PUBLIC COMMENT #2



Daniel Nakahara

From: Sheila Hollander <sheilahol@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, May 8, 2021 11:48 AM

To: Daniel Nakahara

Subject: Rhapsody

Dear Daniel,

Many of us depend upon Rhapsody for our meals; the owner is responsible and his waiters and waitresses are
wonderfull!!

| understand that the hearing is on May 13th. Please know that people love it there, and they will be missed if an
apartment building goes up. Do what you can to stop the apartment building!!

Sincerely,
Sheila Hollander



Daniel Nakahara

From: Margie Kaul <margie2975@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 8, 2021 11:41 AM

To: Daniel Nakahara

Subject: proposed apartment site

Good morning,
Deerfield needs more reasonably priced restaurants and Rhapsody has become a favorite for many of us. | urge you to
keep the zoning ordinance as it is and save our favorite place. We just say “let’s go to lunch” and we don’t even bother

to say where, because we know it’s going to be Rhapsody.

Margie Kaul



Daniel Nakahara

From: ck <rkraines@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 6:52 PM

To: Daniel Nakahara

Subject: Zoning of 833 Deerfield Rd. development

Mr. Nakahara,

While | do think that a large apartment building is inappropriate for that small site, | bow to the
inevitability of this project going forward.

But | want to be sure that Rhapsody stays in the Village!

Deerfield has a paucity of casual sit- down restaurants with good food! Rhapsody is like our "Cheers"
and so many people are in a panic that you won't see to it that it is financially viable for Ramon to
move to the Josh's location. Moving costs and higher rent will be huge barriers for him after this
pandemic year.

Rhapsody was a thriving restaurant and we want to see it prosper again and maybe even expand to
serving dinner as well. The developer, the Village and Mr. Malk should sit down with Ramon and put
together a package that will allow him to re-open and profitably stay in Deerfield. There is no other
restaurant like it!

If there is anything | can do to further this end - please let me know!
Thank you!
Carol Kraines

Deerfield
847-945-6278
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